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Acting County Health Officer Issues Amended Orders and Strong 
Recommendations in Support of Closures Recommended by State of California 

 
Santa Ana, Calif. (July 3, 2020) -- Acting County Health Officer Dr. Clayton Chau issued new Amended 
Orders and Strong Recommendations, effective immediately today in support of directives made earlier 
this week by the California Department of Public Health and the Governor’s Office.  

The Amended Orders replaces the July 1, 2020 version and includes the mandatory closure of bars (with 
certain exceptions) while also closes indoor operations of certain sectors including: 

• Dine-in restaurants 

• Wineries and tasting rooms 

• Movie theaters  

• Family entertainment centers (for example: bowling alleys, miniature golf, batting cages and 
arcades) 

• Zoos and museums 

• Cardrooms 

To read the Order in its entirely as well as related Frequently Asked Questions, please visit 
https://occovid19.ochealthinfo.com/article/oc-health-officers-orders-recommendations 
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